
 

 

Little Bells Newsletter 

Week Ending 4th October 

This week has been all about autumn, the children have created many autumn pictures 

using a variety of different skills; drawing, painting, printing, gluing, sticking and 

threading. We have looked at different types of leaves, the colours and the changes we 

can see outdoors.  For Welly Walk the children went on an autumn walk collecting items 

outside, we collected acorns, leaves, conkers, sticks and a few other things not related 

to autumn.  

For topic work this week we have moved on to the Mr Men stories and Little Miss books. 

We focused on Mr Happy linking it to our feelings. Miss Helpful and had tidy up jobs and 

today we read Mr Funny and talked about things that make us laugh and made funny 

faces. 

In Maths it has been all about number 3 (round the tree, round the tree now I’ve made a 

number 3) that’s the rhyme we us for formation in class. The children have formed 

number 3 using different materials, we have searched for the number 3 around school 

and looked at what 3 pence looks like. Our shape this week is triangles, the children have 

created a picture using only triangles and we hid lots of triangles around the classroom 

for them to find.  

This week I have been on a course, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday which I have learnt 

lots of new things to share with everyone at school. 

We have planned a stay and play session on Thursday 17th October, parents are invited 

to come into class and play with your children and look at their work around the classroom. 

It starts at 2.30pm and finishes at 3.15pm, we understand that many of the parents have 

work commitments. This is something we will do each term and try to change the days, 

time to give everyone opportunity to come. Parents evening is also on the same evening, 

I will be in school until 7pm if anyone would like to come and see me and look at your 

child’s learning journey so far.  

Have a super weekend, Mrs Drugan 



 

 

 

 

 


